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Sargent & Lundy Topical Report
S L- T R- 1 A , Revision 5

Quality Assurance Program
Notification of Organizational Changes

Mr. W. P. Haass
Chief, Quality Assurance Branch
Division of Project Management
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
7920 Norfolk Avenue
Bethesda, MD 20014

Dear Mr. Haass:

The purpose of this letter is to notify you of recent organizational
changes within Sargent & Lundy as shown on Figure 01.01-1, "S&L
Organization Chart," of Revision 5 of the Topical Report on Quality
Assurance, SL-TR-1A. The changes are as follows:

1) The title of the Nuclear Field Services Division, which is a
division of the Technical Services Department, has been changed
to the Construction Management Division.

2) The General Analytical Division is no longer part of the
Technical Services Department, but reports directly to the
Director of Engineering.

The responsibilities of these divisions as defined in Revision 5
of the '.'opical Report have not changed. These organizational
changes will be included in the next revision of the Topical
Report.
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If there are any questions regarding these changes, please do not
hesitate to contact me.

Yours very truly,

. f, bC-

J. E. McFarland
Head, Quality Assurance Division
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